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There have been a lot of media inquiries about a briefing regarding the death
investigations in Coronado.

As we mentioned before, when we have information that we are able to share we
will do so. At this time, Sheriff’s Detectives from the Homicide Division as well as
investigators from the Coronado Police Department are still waiting on the results
of all forensic tests.

When the investigations are completed, we will schedule a media briefing. | do
not have a time frame as to when that will happen.

An announcement about a media briefing will be posted on
www.sdsheriff.net/coronado. Please monitor this page on the Sheriff’s

Department website for any updates or news releases related to these
investigations. There has been a lot of speculation about these cases.
Information that didn’t come from this website or the Sheriff’'s Homicide and
Public Affairs Division, or the Coronado Police Department should not be relied
upon.
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